
 

January 2019 

 
Dear Families, 
 
School Emergency Advice: Closures Due to Snow/Severe Weather 
 
I would like to remind you that in the event of severe weather conditions we will do our 
utmost to keep the school open. In the rare event that the safety of pupils and staff is 
compromised due to extreme weather conditions, information regarding school closure 
can be found on our school website www.riversideschool.org.uk and via our Facebook 
and Twitter pages (@weareriverside1). 
 
Please note that unless there is a closure notice on the website, the school will 
remain open. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steve Solomons 
Headteacher 
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